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Major events of the society held were as follows: 
 

1. Webinar on 'Accessible Reading and Writing using Technology' 
 
Enabling Unit in collaboration with Bookshare, a Benetech Initiative, conducted a webinar 
on 'Accessible Reading and Writing using Technology'. 
 
The use of technology to enhance learning is an effective approach for many students with 
disabilities. Additionally, students with disabilities often experience greater success when 
they are allowed to use their abilities (strengths) to work around their disabilities 
(challenges).  
 
We conducted this webinar to develop understanding amongst the visually impaired 
students as to how technology supports accessible reading and writing. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2. Orientation 
 
We conducted our society orientation online on 25th January 2022 as a method of induction 
for fresh students into the society. It was attended by around 30 students. 
 

 
 
 

3. Drishtikon 2022 
 
Enabling Unit organized the 13th edition of Drishtikon, our annual event for the Pwd 
students of our college on 12th April 2022. Unlike other years, this year the Drishtikon was 
held intra-college. We saw active participation from the PwD students of our college. There 
were around 10 participants in Drishtikon 2022. The event comprised of a series of 
competitive activities such as creative writing competition, quiz, extempore and talent hunt. 
 

 



4. Arranging scribes for the PwD students throughout the year 
 
Enabling Unit arranges scribes for all those students who require help to write their class 
tests and university examinations. 
 
 


